
NIH Mini-Med School

Where People and Science Meet

Dear Mini-Med School Applicant:

Thank you for your interest in attending the National Institutes of Health's NJH
Mini-Med School. Unfortunately, because of the overwhelming response, the
class is full. Tickets were awarded on a first come, first served, basis with prefer-
ence given to those who plan to attend all of the lectures. We know that many of
you will be disappointed at not having made it into this Spring's class.

However, we hope that this is only the first of many "Mini-Med Schools" that NIH
will offer. We will keep your name on a mailing list and inform you of upcoming
Mini-Med school programs. Persons on this mailing list will have the first oppor-
tunity to enroll for future Mini-Med Schools.

Thank you once again for you interest. We are sorry that we were not able to
enroll you in this class but we hope to see you at upcoming NIH events "where
people and science meet."


